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LED lights in Alaska 

LED are generally pretty tough and work well in Alaska.  They are shock and cold resistant.  In fact, the colder it 
gets, the better they perform.  When it comes to outdoor lighting at extreme temperatures, some fluorescents 
can suffer from performance losses when compared to their use inside.  Currently, LEDs are popular in low-
light applications such as pathway lighting or for task lighting such as workbenches, nightlights, flashlights and 
other devices where incandescent bulbs have traditionally been used. Because small incandescent bulbs are 
the least efficient, they are perfect to replace with an LED.

LEDs use less power, have a longer life and are more durable than compact fluorescents.  Initially there have 
been some costs that have kept them from reaching the broad market, but every year brings new innovations 
in LED technology, bringing the cost down and improving the quality of light they produce.  Compact fluores-
cents contain mercury, so disposing of them is a problem, while LEDs are fairly non-toxic.  If you are looking at 
buying an LED light for outdoor use, get one with a good warranty.  The bulbs may last a long time, but there 
are other components in the light that may not fare as well.

Ask a Builder articles promote awareness of home-related issues. If you have a question, 
contact the Cold Climate Housing Research Center at info@cchrc.org or 907.457.3454.


